

1515 Stelton Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 572-2289, ext. 2513 Fax 732 777-1361

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools

June 4, 2021

Dear Piscataway Families:

As we near the end of this school year, I hope you can take time to enjoy activities that showcase the work our students accomplished this year. While some of these activities and events continue to take place in a remote environment, others, such as our school concerts, are taking place outdoors or in the PHS PAC, with proper social distancing and other safety measures in place. Please make sure to review all correspondence from your building principals that outline all end-of-year activities for each school. I join you in celebrating all that our students accomplished this year.

Tuesday, June 8 Is All-Remote for All Students and All Staff

Please remember that Tuesday, June 8, is an all-remote day for all students and all staff. This is because our buildings are used as polling sites for the New Jersey Primary Elections. In the interest of safety, all buildings will be closed for school business, with only the areas used for voting accessible to election officials and voters.

Meal Distribution

Meal distribution continues its regular twice per week rotation throughout the school year. We will announce plans for summer meal distribution soon.

Enjoy the weather this weekend!

Very sincerely,

Dr. Frank Ranelli